Dorie Summons (ADE)

From: Don Hall <gadonhall@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 12:48 PM

To: Mike.Poore@Irsd.org

Cc: Matthew Sutherlin (ADE); Dorie Summaons (ADE); Paul Vallas

Subject: Arkansas Military and First Responders Academy - Change of Opening Date

Caution: This is an external email and may contain a suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact ADE IT Services.

Dear Superintendent Poore,

We hope your school year has been a successful one for you especially given many of the challenges that still present
themselves in our community. We, at the Arkansas Military and First Responders Academy (AFMRA), want to provide
you an important update.

Given many of the same issues you face with regard to COVID, supply chain constraints and other external matters, we
are filing with the state’s Charter Authorizing Panel and State Board of Education to delay the opening of our school until
August 2023. We know this change could potentially effect some of your students, which is why we are sending you this
notice.

Should you have any questions regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact me directly by email or by phone
at 859-421-3799. Have a safe conclusion to your school year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Don Hall

Superintendent

Arkansas Military and First Responders Academy (AMFRA)
gadonhall@yahoo.com

859-421-3799




